
Parent-Teacher Conference Sign-Up 
PT Conferences are October 22, 2015. Please visit  
http://www.hilliardschools.org/hms/fall-parentteacher-conference-sign-
ups/ 
to sign up for conferences. 

Fall Spirit Week 2015 
Please visit:  
http://www.hilliardschools.org/hms/the-heritage-fall-spirit-week/ for details 
and list of events. GO PANTHERS! 
 
HMS Athletics 

 

 

PTO News 
PTO will be selling what stock we have left during lunch on Tuesday, Oct. 6th and 
Wednesday, Oct 7th.  Cash or checks made payable to Heritage PTO will be 
accepted.  
 
Panther Nation PTO 2015-2016 Volunteer Form 



If you are interested in volunteering please visit the PTO 
website.http://www.hilliarddarbypto.com/ 
 
The next Heritage PTO meeting is Monday, October 19th @ 7PM in the media 
center. 
 
The next ISPTO meeting is Tuesday, October 20th at the Bradley Auxiliary 
Commons.  The business portion of the meeting will begin at 6:30PM with the 
"Meet the Candidates" portion starting at 7:00PM. 
 
Double WHITE OUT week is coming!   
On Wednesday, October 7th, the 7th and 8th grade football teams will battle 
Memorial Middle School at Bradley.  The 7th grade game starts at 5:00 PM 
followed by the 8th grade game.  It's a WHITE OUT! 
 
Darby's football theme for Friday, October 9th is WHITE OUT. 
 
  
Conference Night is Thursday, October 22nd! 
During this evening, PTO will be providing the Heritage staff with a conference 
meal from 5:00 - 6:00PM.  Please consider donating an item or signing up to 
volunteer for this event to help us show our appreciation for the wonderful staff 
members at The Heritage! 
To view your sign up page, go to: 
www.SignUpGenius.com/go/20F0544A8AD28A02-fall  
 
Halloween Social at The Heritage 
The Halloween Social is on Friday, October 23rd!  We need lots of parent 
volunteers to help decorate our famous "Haunted Hallway" as well as chaperons 
for this spooktacular event!  Please join us for a planning meeting at Heritage on 
Tuesday, October 13th at 7:00 PM.  

Media Center News 
  
The first overdue notices of the school year were sent out Friday morning to both parents and 
students.  Three of the email notices did not go through.  Each parent address was verified to 
be accurate so we think the email somehow got marked as “junk” or “spam”.  The sender 
name would have been: joy_miller@hboe.org.  Please check to be sure there are no filters in 
place that might prevent you from receiving emails from Miss Miller.  Overdue notices will 
be sent out every other Friday.  Thank you! 
 
HMS IMPORTANT DATES 
October 5-9                                             Darby Homecoming Week 



October 7               11:00am-12:00pm     Student of Month Luncheon 
October 12-15                                          8th Grade DC Trip 
October 16                                               NO SCHOOL 
October 19              7:00pm-8:00pm       PTO Meeting HMS Media Center 
October 22              3:00pm-8:00pm        Parent –Teacher Conferences 
October 23                                               End 1st Grading Period 
October 23              6:00pm-8:00pm        Halloween Social  
October 26              6:30pm                     Fall Band Concert 
October 27              7:00pm                     Choir Concert 
October 28              6:00pm                     State of the Schools – Darby HS 
  
District News 
  
Why Educators Must Embrace a Passion for Growth 
Our schools are more than just learning factories, they are better than ever before.  In this 
week’s Get Connected Blog Superintendent John Marschhausen explains why we must 
continue to grow and get better.  It can no longer be done the way it always has been 
done.  You can read his thoughts in the Get Connected Blog. 
  
Check Student Interim Grades Anytime 
Parents of students in grades 6-12 are able to access student grades through the Home 
Access Center anytime day or night.  Our teachers post grades in real time to give you the 
most current and pertinent information on your child’s academic progress.  Beginning 
this year there will be no official interim report cards sent to parents.  You can get to 
the Home Access Center here.  Parent questions regarding grades should be directed to 
your child’s teacher and/or guidance counselor.  
  
Meet the School Board Candidates 
The ISPTO will be hosting a meet the school board candidates night on October 20th at 
7:00 pm at Bradley High School.  This is open to the whole community so please share 
this information with friends and neighbors. 
  
Community Cardboard Challenge 
Hilliard City Schools have been selected by the Columbus Museum of Art and the 
Imagination Foundation as a site to host a COMMUNITY CARDBOARD 
CHALLENGE on OCTOBER 10TH from 9:00-Noon.  Several of our elementary schools 
are participating in this event.  The Community Cardboard Challenge was inspired by 
Caine's Arcade; you can watch this video to learn more.  Our Community Cardboard 
Challenge will take place at Heritage Middle School.  All supplies will be provided and 
students can take home what they make.  We do hope you will be able to join us for this 
fantastic family event!   
 


